
Christmas Fair 

The PTFA Christmas Fair was held on Friday, 24th November. Thank you to everyone 
that played a part in making this evening a huge success. Thanks, particularly, to Chrissy 
Round and her team. We are still totting up the final total but we hope to have raised over 
£4000. 

There will be a PTFA AGM in January. We will let you know the date once it has been fi-
nalised.  

St Andrew’s Day 

St Andrew's Day was celebrated in school on Thursday, 30th November. Thank you to all 
of you that joined us at our service in church or enjoyed lunch with us on this special day. 
We received a lot of very positive feedback following this event.  

Christmas 

Christmas is always a very busy time in school. Dates for events can be found opposite. 
Please note that our Nativity which is performed by children in Reception class and Key 
Stage One  will be in church. There will be further information sent out regarding these 
dates by school email.  

Carol Service 

Our Carol Service will be held in church on Thursday 21st December at 9.15am. You are 
more than welcome to join us for this celebration. 

Christmas Parties 

This is the opportunity for children to come to school in their own clothes—Christmas 
jumpers especially welcome! The dates for each class’s parties are on the diary list opposite. 
Individual teachers will notify you if they want your child to bring something . 

Pantomime 

This year we will see Aladdin at King George’s Hall in Blackburn. We will leave school at 
9.00am promptly so children should come to school from 8.40am on this morning. Please 
order your child’s school lunch as normal on School Grid. We will have lunch when we get 
back to school. 

PE Kits 

Please keep a look out for an email about PE kits before we finish for Christmas. We will 
be changing some of our systems for PE in the new year. 

End of Term 

School closes for Christmas on Friday 22nd December at the usual time. We reopen on 
Monday 8th January . 
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Autumn Term - Diary Dates 

11th December  

Nativity Dress Rehearsal 

12th/13th December  

 Nativity 2.00pm 

13th December 

Mince Pie Munch 6.30pm 

14th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

19th December 

Panto—King George’s Hall 

20th December 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2 ,  

Year 3, Year 4 Parties (own 

clothes) 

21st December  

Carol Service—9.15am 

Year 5, Year 5/6, Year 6 Parties 

(own clothes) 

Christmas Experience in 

Church for Years 3 & 4 

22nd December 

Carols around the Christmas 

Tree 

School closes for Christmas 

School reopens on Monday 

8th January 2024 

Future holiday reminders: 

Half Term—school closes on 

Friday, 16th February 

Easter —school closes on 

Thursday 28th March 
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